
September 2023

1. Thank you, Bill Tollefson!
a. I can’t begin to describe how much work Bill has done over this past summer and

continues to do to make sure that our district buildings and grounds are the best
that they can be. I am grateful and thankful for his knowledge, his patience, and
his ability to laugh in any situation.

2. Ranger Ready and Profile of a Ranger Graduate Update

a.
b. A team of staff members have been working together to develop our Profile of a

Ranger Graduate plan. Andrew Dirks, Jessica Dietz, Nickie Doyle, Brianna
Erickson, and me are excited to show you our new profile brand “Ranger Ready:
More than a score.” This is representing the fact that we are providing a wide
variety of opportunities for our students to be Career, Training, and Life ready.
We are excited to celebrate this information and hope to have a complete profile
by the end of this school year.

3. First weeks of school:
a. The first weeks of school have gone so well!
b. Teachers and staff members put in a lot of work over the summer and in August

to get ready for students and it showed. Thanks to everyone for all of their work!



UPCOMING EVENTS:
Sept 20th - United Flag Football in Pillager
Sept 20th - National IT Professional Appreciation Day
Sept 20th - 7th gr Suicide Prevention Presentation
Sept 25-29th - Homecoming Week
Oct 2nd - National Custodian Appreciation Day
Oct 4th - National Honor Society Blood Drive
Oct 9th - Quarter 1 Midterm
Oct 19-20 - MEA Break

Respectfully Submitted,

Jennifer Strom, Principal


